
CIRCULAR

Classes: Pre-Nursery

DPSG67/CIR/0045/2023-24 Date: 1stAugust 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

In view of the prevailing public disturbance in Gurugram, Haryana, and for the safety

and security of all concerned, Delhi Public School Gurugram, 67A will remain closed on

Wednesday, 2ndAugust 2023.

Keeping in mind that the little Dipsites are too young to attend online classes, we will

be providing them with home activities to keep our young learners engaged.

Please stay connected with us to receive any important information.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


